
March 2025 

  

Remember to SPRING your clocks ahead            
one hour on Sunday, March 9th. 

Grade 6  Farewell            

photos are  scheduled      

for  April 23rd.   

I Love to Read Month  

Thank you to all of our guest readers during the month of February.  
Congratulations to Kellan G who was the winner of the Family Draw at the Scholastic 

Book Fair. Congratulations to the following colouring contest winners; Pablo C, Harrisyn P 
Ellie M, Lily L, Ben F, Halo A, Lily M & Myla C 

 

PHOTOS 

 

  Book Fair 

                                     

Thank you to everyone who attended Progress           

Conversations and supported our Scholastic Book Fair, 

it was a huge success! We raised over $5000 ,which 

means each class’s wishlist has been filled. We can also 

buy new books for our library. Thank you to all families,       

teachers and students who participated in supporting 

our school. Thank you to TES staff ,TCI and student volunteers who 

helped setup our Book Fair and also to TEPAC for providing            

volunteers to work at our evening Book Fair.  Happy reading! 

 

 

 

Staff Parking Lot & Bus Loop 
Please do not use the staff parking lot or bus loop to drop-off or pick up children.  

These areas will be closed to all parents/guardians from 8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. It is necessary for 
the gate in the staff parking lot to remain closed. Students are expected to use the crosswalk to 
enter or leave the school grounds.  

Crossing guards are on duty before and after school each day.  

 Mitchell’s 

Soup  

TEPAC is doing 

the Mitchell’s soup   

fundraiser. It’s 

open from  March   

3rd – 14th 


